
 
 
 

 

OWNERS AND TRAINERS ARE ADVISED THAT ALL SAMPLES 

OF EQUINE URINE / BLOOD TAKEN ON SATURDAY 19 MAY, 

2012 (DAY 19), HAVE BEEN REPORTED NEGATIVE. 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Jacqueline Brathwaite (Ms.) 
Ag. Asst. Secretary 
 
 
 
 
June 1, 2012 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

Day 19 
SATURDAY 19 MAY 2012 

 

GONE FOR SIX (USA) 
SMART AMERICAN (USA) 

LOOKIN AT LOVELY (JAM) 
PRIVATE MARSHALL (JAM) 

LADY SAGE (USA) 
ADDED TIME 

INDIAN KING (JAM) 
CHARMING LASS 

FEARGHAS 
MAMBO CAT 


